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Nov 29 
 
Hi All, 
 
Mazal Tov to the US Mens' Soccer 
Team who won their game today 
against Iran to move on in the FIFA 
World Cup tournament in Qatar. 
They never let up for a minute and 
sometimes what we consider to be 
just games are more important. 
This was a win with meaning... like 
Jesse Owens in the Berlin 
Olympics...lifts the spirit. 
 
Join us if you can for Cafe Kehillah 
tomorrow at 10 on Zoom 463-579-
2624 
passcode 474722. AND for 
Shabbat morning services at 10 on 
Saturday, Dec 3rd IN PERSON at 
the shul. Hope you can make it. 
 
I hope you had a good 
Thanksgiving, that the leftovers are 
now just a memory and I'll look 
forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Shalom and love, and stay well, 
Barbara  
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